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Scenes Around Campus
The SGA group still had lots of energy after returning from thei 
summer leadership retreat on July 26.

Many students took advantage of the opportunity to participate 
in early registration, which was held July 29-August 1.

NOTICE

Crystal Beckwith took advantage of the opportunity to 
Placement testing was an activity shared by all incoming freshmen participate in early registration and visited the Business
who were enrolling in a degree or diploma program. These students Office where she paid her tuition and fees,
seem to feel okay about this process as they enjoy refreshments 
during a break from the testing sessions.


